
 
 
 
 

 
May 15, 2024 

  
 
 

The Honorable Patty Murray     The Honorable Susan Collins 
Chair        Vice Chair 
Senate Appropriations Committee    Senate Appropriations Committee 
Washington, DC 20510     Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Chris Murphy     The Honorable Katie Britt 
Chair        Ranking Member 
Senate Appropriations Subcommittee    Senate Appropriations Subcommittee 
on Homeland Security      on Homeland Security 
Washington, D.C. 20510     Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Chair Murray, Vice Chair Collins, Chair Murphy, and Ranking Member Britt, 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 
congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2025 
Subcommittee on Homeland Security, consistent with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule 
XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate.  None of the entities for which I have requested 
congressionally directed spending are for-profit entities. 
  
 

Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 

__________________________ 
Tina Smith 
United States Senator 

 
 
 
 



Smith, Tina(D-MN) Homeland Security
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient Name Project Purpose Project
Location

Amount
Requested

($000)

City of Burnsville The funding would be used to replace an over 20 year old Public
Safety Mobile Command Post (MCP) vehicle. The MCP is used
regionally to support public safety operations during large scale or
high risk incidents. 

Burnsville MN $2,200

City of Carver The purpose of this project is to rebuild the Carver river levee system
to FEMA and US Army Corps of Engineers standards to protect
historic downtown Carver from flood damages. 

Carver MN $3,350

Oslo Region Joint
Powers Board

"For an 8-minute video summary of the project, please see
fixtheflood.org This project includes replacing 2 bridges at Oslo, MN
and other earthworks in order to reduce the frequency and intensity
of flooding that inundates highways, railroads, farmland and the City
of Oslo." 

Oslo MN $17,998

City of Rogers This project involves the construction of a new Emergency
Operations Center that will also house training elements within the
planned Rogers Police Department, a new 36,000-square-foot Public
Safety Facility 

Rogers MN $7,000

Minnesota
Department of
Transportation

This project would address flood mitigation as a part of a road
construction project. 

Sartell MN $9,000

City of
Worthington

The proposed flood mitigation project will reduce the flooding
impacts to properties within the 100-year floodplain by improving
storage capacity and system conveyance in this critical area. This
mitigation effort will impact a disadvantaged population in a highly
flood-prone area.  

Worthington
MN

$2,880
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